
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: January 5, 2016 Bulletin #: F-02-16 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: The Implementation of New Nomenclature for Broadcast Bulletins Relating to   
FI$Cal 

This Broadcast Bulletin (BB) announces the implementation of new nomenclature for BB’s 
relating to FI$Cal. Effective January 5, 2016, BB’s related to FI$Cal will be identified with 
the letter “F” followed by their respective sequential numbers i.e. “Bulletin #: F-02-16” for 
this BB. 
  

• Access the Broadcast Bulletin page here 
  

• Subscribe and receive future Broadcast Bulletins here 
 
 
For questions on this Broadcast Bulletin, please contact: 

 
The Broadcast Bulletin Team at: 
BroadcastBulletins@dgs.ca.gov 
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